

هدرسة ايليت الانجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/MAR/2483-25

Date: March 03, 2025

Dear Parents,

** RAMADAN KAREEM **

URGENT

We are currently witnessing increased cases of Chicken Pox. Our school is not untouched by it. We are taking all precautions against it like:

- 1. Sanitizing of the school furniture everyday
- 2. Regular cleaning of the washrooms
- 3. Continuous swabbing of the corridors
- 4. Sanitizing of the school buses and seats

Symptoms to look out for:

- a. Your child may have high fever, headache, or stomachache
- b. There may be no rashes in the initial stage
- c. Later he/she may have red itchy skin especially on the stomach, back and face In case you observe any or all of these and other unknown symptoms, please consult the physician immediately.

We request you to note the following points:

- In case your ward shows any of the above listed (or more) symptoms, please DO NOT send him/her to school
- 2. In case your ward has chicken pox, do not send him/her to school
- 3. Please furnish the medical certificate to be eligible for weightage in the missed exams
- 4. In case of a sibling, he/she may come to school if vaccinated against chicken pox
- 5. Please ensure to vaccinate your ward/s against chicken pox.

All these measures will help in stemming the spread of the infection. We seek your active cooperation in this matter

This is for your information and necessary action.

Regards,

PRINCIPAL